
HRMS Morning Announcements 
March 13, 2023 

 
• The "Speedcubing Club" will meet Tuesday, March 14th in Mrs. Rothermel's 

room.  See you at 8am!! 
• All girls trying out for soccer should meet in the gym and be dressed out for 

practice by 4:10. No cleats should be worn in the school building.by any 
team.  Girls will take role in gym then practice on front lawn. Players should 
take all belongings with them to front lawn for tryouts and not have to go 
back into school building after practice.    

• The HRMS Beta club will soon begin accepting applications for new 
members. Sixth and seventh grade students who are interested in serving 
our school and community are invited to meet in the cafeteria at 8 am this 
Thursday, March 16th to learn more.   

• The Pokemon Club will meet this Friday at 8 am in the cafeteria. 
• YCI will meet at 8AM Wednesday morning. 
• The "Speedcubing Club" will meet Tuesday, March 14th in Mrs. Rothermel's 

room.  See you at 8am!! 
• The Pi-triots Math Club will have it's final meeting on Tuesday, March 14 to 

celebrate Pi day. Club members, please check your school email for sign up 
information.  

• There will be a chess club meeting on Tuesday, March 14th, at 7:45 a.m. in 
Mr. Spencer's room. 

• This week is College & Career Week here at Harris Road.  The purpose of 
this week is to encourage students to start thinking about careers and 
colleges and to begin to see themselves as future college students and 
leaders within their potential career field.  We are also challenging students 
to think about how exploring colleges and careers connect to our P2 traits. 
We will have a daily connection to P2 traits.  We challenge students to 
identify the P2 trait found in the morning announcements.  Today students 
and staff are Recognizing their Roots and wearing their elementary colors 
and gear. As we recognize our roots, we show GRATITUDE for all those who 
have helped us become who we are today. 



• College & Career Week Fun Fact: Today’s College & Career Week Fun Fact: 
Did you know that there are over 100 colleges and universities just in North 
Carolina? North Carolina has 4 year universities, 2 year colleges, trade 
schools, and HBCUs or also known as Historically Black Colleges and 
Universities.  Several colleges & universities are within 15-50 miles from 
Concord. If you would like to know where Harris Road staff members went 
to college--check out the college posters outside their classroom or office 
doors. Tomorrow is “Standing Firmly in the Present.”  Wear Harris road 
gear or colors. 


